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- MEDICATION PICK-UP
- CANCER WALK 
- DLMS ATHLETICS & ARTS
- PTO UPDATE
- PATH & STADIUM CLOSURE
- TRANSPORTATION UPDATE

https://www.facebook.com/Duncan-Lake-Middle-School-109718950785816
https://powerschool.calschools.org/public/home.html
https://www.calschools.org/schools/duncan-lake-ms/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRA46_91JWYEw-cRDIRJuW8lLjBjfINJ_UwO3Tp5BlHuRASg/viewform
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Anyone can report tips on criminal activities
or potential harm directed at students,

school employees, or schools. Tips can be
submitted 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

Call: 8-555-OK2SAY
Text: OK2SAY

Email: OK2SAY@mi.gov
Download App for iPhone/Android

Medication Pick-Up 
The end of the school year is quickly approaching! Caledonia Community Schools are unable to keep medication
over the summer, this includes inhalers, Epi-pens, other emergency medications, and all over-the-counter (OTC)

medication. If your child has medication at school, please make arrangements to pick up your child’s
medication(s) before or on the last day of the school (June 2nd). If you are unable to pick up the medication
prior to school ending and need to make special arrangements to pick up the medications, please call the school
prior to the end of the school year to make these arrangements. The school cannot allow your child to bring the

medication home (unless noted on consent form as self-carry) or allow anyone but a parent/guardian to pick it up.
Many of these medications are expensive and the school is required to dispose of any medication that is not

picked up, so please make arrangements to pick up your child’s medication as soon as possible.

All medications will be disposed of on Friday, June 9th.

https://www.calschools.org/community/community-events-flyers/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063991636555
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063991636555
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/
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DLMS has started its annual Cancer Walk
Fundraiser! 100% of the proceeds go to the

Van Andel Research Institute. 



If you would like to donate, please visit the
DLMS Cancer Walk 2023 webpage found

here. Scroll down to the "Support a
Fundraiser" section to search for an

individual student or seminar class to
support. 



Please email Mrs. Belote (student council

advisor) at belotej@calschools.org with any
further questions.

Cancer Walk

https://support.vai.org/campaign/2023-duncan-lake-middle-school-cancer-walk/c468421
mailto:belotej@calschools.org


Monday                       5/15

DLMS ATHLETICS
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WHAT'S GOING ON IN    ATHLETICS

Tuesday                      5/16

Wednesday                5/17 Thursday                     5/18

Friday                          5/19 Saturday                    5/20

~ No Track Practice

~ Tennis @ Home  4:00

~ Track @ Byron Center  3:45

~ Tennis @ Home  4:00

~ Track Practice  2:45-4:00

~ Tennis Practice  3:00-4:30

~ Tennis Practice  3:00-4:30

~ Tennis @ Thornapple Kellogg  4:00
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The High School Athletic Department will be hosting an Athletic
Physical night on May 31, 2023, in the Aux gym of the North
Campus. Cost is $30.00 per athlete (cash and check only).



DLMS ATHLETICS

All athletes are also

required to have a

completed Athletic


Physical uploaded on                                        
                 as well. This

physical needs to be


completed, signed and

dated by the physician on


or after April 15, 2022. 

Payment for athletics is not
required until after the 1st

scheduled competition. You will
be notified by                       

 when payment is due. At this
point you will have 1 week to

pay. If payment is not received
within this 1 week window, your
child will not be able to continue

participating until payment is
received.
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All student-athletes are required to be registered in our online athletic registration
program. We are partnered with                    , an online forms and data management
service.                    allows you to complete and sign athletic participation forms for
your students online. The most exciting news is that                     saves data from

season-to-season and year-to-year, meaning that you will never need to enter the
same information twice! You will review your information once per school year to
verify the information is correct and sign the forms (if you have registered your
athlete before). Using                     is a one-stop-shop for the entire registration

process.  On the Athletics homepage, you will see a link for the "Parent Playbook"
which gives you step by step instructions through the registration process. The

registration link is: https://caledonia-mi.finalforms.com. Registration for all school
sponsored athletic teams for the 2023-2024 school year will be open on June 5.

https://caledonia-mi.finalforms.com/


DLMS ARTS
WHAT'S GOING ON IN     ARTS






Choir Spring Concert
May 16 @ 7:00 pm








Band Spring Concert
May 18 

7th Grade @ 6:00 pm, 8th Grade @ 7:00 pm
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We are excited to work together to provide fun activities
for our students and teachers!

M A Y  5 ,  2 0 2 3

Scots Store



The last day for the Scots Store will be May 18th.
Remind your students to use up their points!!

Donate to DLMS PTO!

If you missed donating during our
"Fund the Fun" Fundraiser at the
beginning of the year and would like
to support DLMS PTO events
financially, please use the QR code
to donate via Venmo. Thank you!

PTO Meetings



Join us for the next PTO meeting on
Monday, May 8, 2023 at 7 pm in the
DLMS Library. Please enter through the
athletic entrance doors. Minutes from
March's meeting can be found here.
Minutes from historical meetings can
be found here. Teacher & Staff Appreciation



A GIANT thank you to Anneke Szyperski for
organizing a wonderful week of celebrating the
teachers & staff. Pictures from the week will be in
next week's newsletter.

Class of 2027 Swag



The last day to order your Class of 2027 shirts is
TODAY (May 12th). Orders will be delivered to the
school before summer break. Please enter student
name in the comment section of the order form.

Order Here

https://docs.google.com/document/d/16iFx9hEpCpcHfsHKUqjC2iMZabAOtB72lu6zy8FrZkg/edit
https://dlmspto.weebly.com/meetings--minutes.html
https://spiritware-store.myshopify.com/
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Introducing the 2023/2024 PTO Board



Co-Presidents
Kiley Radel
April Boyd




Co-Treasurers
Michelle Backhus

Laura Miersen (one year term)



DLMS PTO Board for 2022/2023



Co-Presidents: Jenn Putnam & Crystal Saidoo
Treasurer: Laura Miersen
Secretary: Lena Bouwens

Volunteer Opportunities



Thank you to the volunteers that have taken on running one of our events! This year has been
successful because of all of you! If you are interested in volunteering or serving on the PTO Board,
please email us at duncanlakepto@gmail.com.

PTO Facebook Group  
PTO Page on DLMS Website

mailto:duncanlakepto@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/121976644623596
https://dlmspto.weebly.com/


 M A Y  1 2 ,  2 0 2 3



UPDATE STUDENT

TRANSPORTATION

PREFERENCES
Fill out transportation preferences for the


2023-2024 school year

Find the form at

www.calschools.org

Questions? Contact the Caledonia Transportation Department

Even if your child will not be

riding the bus next year, we


ask that you complete at

least the first 5 questions on


the Transportation

Preference Form found on


our website. 

Deadline: May 31, 2023
A form must be submitted for each student. 
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GIRLS BASKETBALL

on Instagram & Facebook

Parents,

My name is Todd Bloemers and I am the Girls Varsity Basketball Coach at Caledonia High School.
One of our program goals is to communicate opportunities within our basketball program, which is why I
am reaching out to parents in order to promote two middle school summer basketball camps.



Our mission is to build relationships with the young players in our community in order to help players
develop and improve upon basketball fundamental skills, to help kids establish new friendships, and
connect our young players with high school coaches and players. We want players to have fun and grow
their love for the game of basketball, which will help us establish an engaging culture for Caledonia Girls
Basketball!

Last, there is an awesome opportunity for F.A.S.T. Speed & Strength training this summer that will take
place at Caledonia High School from 9:00-11:00 every Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday. The training
includes one hour of Speed work and one hour of Strength emphasis. We want to encourage all of our
middle school athletes to attend these workouts which will be run by our high school weight training staff
and Max Effort Performance. Commitment to this program will make a difference!

Follow Cal Girls Basketball

Max Effort Fieldhouse Middle School 7/8 Basketball Camp

West Michigan Team Camp:

F.A.S.T. Summer Weight/Speed Training

Caledonia Middle School 7/8 Grade Basketball Camp
*grade entering for the fall of 2023

*grade entering for the fall of 2023

Incoming 7th and 8th grade players

●
●
●
●
●

●
●
●

●
●
●
●
●

●
●
●
●
●

Dates:
Times
: Cost:

Dates:

Time:

Cost:

Location:

Dates:
Time:
Cost:

Location:

Registration

Dates:
Time :

Cost:

Location:

Registration:

Caledonia High School

Monday – Thursday, June 6– June 9
12:00 - 2:00 / Grades 7-8
$80.00
CHS South Campus Gym
Caledonia Resource Center

Monday-Wednesday, June 19-June
21 Grades 7-8: 12:00-1:30
$75
Max Effort Fieldhouse

Every Mon/Tue/Thurs, 6/5-7/20
9:00-11:00 AM @ Caledonia High School
$65
Caledonia High School
Caledonia Resource Center

June 13, June 15, June 20, and June 21.
Two games per evening between 5:00 - 9:00 at night at
Included in the middle school camp fee

Registration: MEF Website

/ Caledonia Girls Basketball Website
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https://www.instagram.com/accounts/login/?next=/calgirlsbball/
https://www.facebook.com/calgirlsbball
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://maxeffortfieldhouse.ryzerevents.com/index.cfm
https://maxeffortfieldhouse.ryzerevents.com/index.cfm
https://maxeffortfieldhouse.ryzerevents.com/index.cfm
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://caledonia.revtrak.net/Camps/
https://maxeffortfieldhouse.ryzerevents.com/index.cfm
https://maxeffortfieldhouse.ryzerevents.com/index.cfm
https://sites.google.com/calschools.org/caledoniagirlsbasketball/home
https://sites.google.com/calschools.org/caledoniagirlsbasketball/home
https://sites.google.com/calschools.org/caledoniagirlsbasketball/home
https://sites.google.com/calschools.org/caledoniagirlsbasketball/home


Questions? Contact the Caledonia Transportation Department
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Fall 2023 MS (7-8) or HS (9-12)

Fall 2023 Grades 4-6

Caledonia Robotics Registration:
OPEN NOW through May 19 for the 2023-24 season.

VEX Robotics is one of the fastest growing programs in
the country and Caledonia is honored to have a

program that allows young engineers, programmers,
and designers to experience Robotics.

School year 2023-24
VEX IQ (Grades 4-6) MS Vex (7-8) HS Vex (9-12)

Students can register online for fall 2023 grades 7-12

Teams will be formed in June and practices will kick off
in late August or September.

If you have any questions about VEX robotics please
see the website for contact information.
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https://caledoniavexrobotics.weebly.com/join.html
https://caledoniavexiq.weebly.com/
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Please remember to fill out the Census Verification and Parent
Acknowledgement forms in PowerSchool as soon as possible. There are
step-by-step instructions linked here if you need assistance. It's very
important that families fill these out yearly. Thank you for your cooperation!

https://www.calschools.org/resources/powerschool-support/

https://powerschool.calschools.org/public/home.html
https://www.calschools.org/resources/powerschool-support/
https://powerschool.calschools.org/public/home.html
https://www.calschools.org/resources/powerschool-support/
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